
sends revolutionary greetings to workers and youth 
throughout the world.
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The 
International 

Socialists, the 
Scottish section of the 
CWI, sends May Day 
greetings to The Socialist 
and all our comrades in 
the Socialist Party.  
United in struggle for a 
socialist world.

May Day 
Greetings 
from the 
United 
Socialist 
Party in 
Sri Lanka 
to the 
comrades in Britain, Austria and Sweden 
and all the other sections of the CWI.
Thank you for your support, generosity and 
encouragement.

Srinath -
USP (CWI in Sri Lanka)

Committee 
for a Workers’ 
International

May Day greetings from  
Socialist Party members at 

Whipps Cross hospital 

May Day Greetings
All the CWU members from the 
Walthamstow Delivery Office would 
like to thank the Socialist Party for the 
incredible support given during our 
strike action


